

Got something to say?

We want to hear it!

Spanish translation services will be offered on all calls.

Join us this winter and share. We're listening.

Your local CAC, and 900 others around the country, are working right now to make sure our standards are high and kids get the best possible service. The most important voice at the table? Yours!

Please join us for a listening session this winter: an anonymous conversation about your experience at the CAC. We won't ask personal questions about you or your child's case. We simply want to know what your experience was like and how can we make it better.

If you join us during that time, you'll get a \$25 Amazon Gift Card for your time, and you'll help kids and families everywhere have the child-centered experience they deserve.

Simply click the link to join at either time above and you will automatically join the meeting!

Learn more & join the sessions at <u>nationalchildrensalliance.org/tellus</u>